
Volume 6 Issue 3: 9th May 2022 

Which Week? 
This Week: 9th May (Week 2) 

Next Week: 16th May (Week 1) Sixth Sense 

For any information or feedback, please email:  (Yr13) Mr Curran: ccurran@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

(Yr12) Miss Foster: jfoster@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; (Learning Mentor) Ms Ahktar: noakhtar@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

Mr Bowers: jbowers@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; Mrs Kusar-Ahmed: skusar-ahmed@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

“Summer, Summer, Summer-

time…” [Standards] 

With the arrival of the Summer term and (fingers- 

crossed), the associated good weather, I am required to 

remind you all of the standards that we require of both 

your attire and some ‘slips’ that I feel have occurred in a 

number of you that therefore requires transparency 

through this issue of Sixth Sense. Please refer to the key 

information below. 

 Please remove and put away ALL AIRPODS/

EARPHONES the moment that you leave the Com-

mon Room in addition to your MOBILE PHONE. 

These are NOT permitted to be used around the 

Academy or during lessons. 

 Our dress code remains the same and this includes 

your blazer/formal jacket being worn. 

 Solihull Moors: Shorts or ‘slider’ footwear are NOT 

part of our dress code. ‘Moors’ tracksuit bottoms 

and attire MUST be worn. 

 Hopefully the good weather will support this final 

point, however, coats must NOT BE WORN INSIDE. 

Please remove this as you enter a site building 

(including the Common Room and store this away. 

Goldman Sachs Careers Visit 

Just before the Easter school holiday we were delighted to 

have been invited to take a group of student to the London 

headquarters of Goldman Sachs, and as such were able to 

take ten students from mainly Sixth Form for this experience 

who had expressed interest in following an accountancy/

financial pathway. The students were a credit to both them-

selves the Academy and despite nine other schools also 

attending the experience, the TGAK team ended up winning 

the debate competition on their final day in addition to sever-

al other individual awards, including the ‘best student’ award. 

Careers remain an ongoing priority for us and this takes place 

on a varied and continual basis. This week, Virgin Media came 

in to speak to all Sixth Form student about their apprentice-

ships and Mrs Armitage, our UCAS Coordinator, will be speak 

ing to all of Yr 12 about the June UCAS Conference at the NEC. 

Reminder of Summer Exams Assembly 2022: Monday, 8.30am  

Just a reminder that for all Year 13 students, in addition the ALL Year 12 Retake GCSE English Language or Retake GCSE 

Mathematics that Mr Shahzad, our Senior Leader responsible for examinations will carrying out a very important assembly 

to all of th eabove (in addition to Year 11) to take them through the exam requirements for this year so are FULLY IN-

FORMED as to how these are required to run for us as a Centre. 

Please go directly to the MAIN HALL. We will register you here. Mr Curran, Miss Foster, your tutors and myself will be pre-

sent also. Sixth Form will all sit at the rear of the main hall and will direct you upon your arrival. 

Once again, this session is mandatory for all students sitting exams this year and is imperative for you to attend. 


